
  
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Every year, we dedicate a full week to learning more about Science, Technology, 

Engineering, Art and Maths. We call this time, STEAM week, where all classes 

will be participating in a range of activities to develop their knowledge, 

understanding and skills within these subjects.  

 

In addition, all classes will have an opportunity to visit our Cooking Classroom 

and have a full day learning outdoors using our new Outdoor Learning area.  

 

We also have our Open Hour planned for Friday 2nd December from 9:30am to 

10:30am, where you can take part in a STEAM activity.  

 

To help us plan for next week, we ask that your child comes to school dressed 

for Outdoor Learning on the following days i.e. joggers/tracksuit bottoms, warm 

outdoor jacket. If bringing wellington boots, please bring a pair of trainers to 

change into for PE. 

 

Day Class 

Monday 28th November P7/6 & P7 

Tuesday 29th November P6 & P5 

Wednesday 30th November P3 & P2/3 

Thursday 1st December P4 and P4/5 

Friday 2nd December  P1 and P2/1 
 

PLEASE NOTE: OUTDOOR PE WILL BE ON THE SAME DAY AS OUTDOOR LEARNING DAY. 
 
I have no doubt the children will thoroughly enjoy the activities on offer next 

week. Look out for updates on our Twitter page. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Daniel Murray 

Head Teacher 


